October 20th, 1928,

' Counecil,

Helanson:=-

1 beg to ascknowliedge your letter

15th addressed to Sir Arthur Currie with
the Conference of Imperisl Students
Feieretion of Canadian University

has not yet returmned to
sure he would wish the
mentioned towards the

Sir

the University but I am
Students Council to hold
September 1929,

expenses of the Conferencse S

Yours faithfully,

Seoretary to the Principal.




